
16th May 2025 – Friday Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Well done to Y6 on completing their SAT tests on what has been a very warm week.  

We are very proud of the way that they have attended school early for the past few weeks 
and applied themselves to their learning.  

SPORTS MORNING – after the success of it all being on one morning last year then we have 
decided to do the same again this year.  

It will be on Wednesday 9th July. 

Nursery/Reception 9am 

Y1/Y2 9.30am 

Y3/Y4 10am 

Y5/Y6 10.30am  

You are all welcome! 

We wish Y3 well for their Holy Communion at Saint Hilda’s tomorrow.  

Please be there at 9.45am to take your place in church for this wonderful 
celebrationstarting at 10am.  

NEXT FRIDAY 23rd May is an own clothes day – if you could bring in a donation of 
sweets/chocolate or gifts for the Summer Fair stalls then that would be fantastic. 

We break up on the 23rd May and return on Monday 9th June. 

With prayers for a lovely weekend, 

 
Sarah Yates 
Headteacher 
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